
Join us for the November Falcon 
Families of SFES meeting!

WHEN
Thursday, November 11 at 6:15pm

WHERE
Sheboygan Falls Elementary School Library

WHY
In order for our parent/teacher organization to succeed, we need 
parent and teacher representation at meetings as well as volunteers 
for events.  This group helps enrich our school by funding field trips, 
acquiring technology and books, sponsoring events, and much more!

Each of us can make a different.  See you there!

Get plugged in!  Get the latest information at www.falconfamilies.org
Find us on Facebook at Falcon Families of SFES


